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Information and Guidelines for Remote Learning and On-line Behaviour

e We recommend that all usage of digital devices is monitored by parents, and that parents check their
children’s devices regularly.

e Students use their MIS id and @eq.edu.au email accounts to correspond with teachers and peers.
School email accounts are to be used for learning purposes only. Emails containing inappropriate or
offensive language, memes or other content are automatically flagged and sent to a school
administrator’s email address. Should this happen, your child’s teacher or a member of the
administration team will contact you, and it may result in limitations being placed on your child’s email /
MIS account.

e When using OneNote, particularly in the collaborative spaces, students should keep their comments
relevant to the learning, and respectful of others. Teachers may block students from posting on
collaborative pages if they are not abiding by these expectations.

e Be aware of what your children are accessing on line, and what they are communicating to others.
Parents and students should be mindful of publically sharing images of others without consent.

e Most social media platforms are prohibited for children aged 13 years and under. This includes
Facebook, SnapChat, Instagram, Tik Tok and What's App. This is to prevent children from
unknowingly exposing personal information online, and to protect them from unmoderated material. It
is unlawful for children under the age of 13 to create their own account.

e Consider putting a limit on the amount of time your child is spending on devices or on-line. Cutting
screen time 1 hour before sleep is recommended, as the ‘blue light effect’ contributes to sleeplessness.
Storing devices in a communal place at bedtime is also recommended.

e If communicating with parents of other students around misuse of social media, or inappropriate
messages / chats / posts, do so in a respectful manner.

Please contact your year level Deputy Principal if you have further questions.



